
TRUMBULL PUBLIC SCHOOLS  
TRUMBULL, CONNECTICUT 

 
Policy Committee of the 

Trumbull Board of Education Special Meeting 

Via Audio Conferencing 
Tuesday, May 4, 2021 – 5:30 p.m. 

 

MINUTES 
 

I. Call to Order/Introduction – The meeting was called to order by Mr. Gallo at 5:31 p.m.  
 
Members Present Members Absent 
T. Gallo, Chair of Policy, Vice-Chairman of BOE Keira (Kiki) Grant, student representative 
M. Petitti, BOE Member Finn Hall, student representative  
A. Squiccimarro, BOE Member Cassandra Perrone, parent representative 
John Mastrianni, TEA representative  
Paul Coppola, TAA representative   
Efralim Diaz, parent representative   
Katie Lynn, parent representative  
Amanda Harmon, community representative  
Roy Fuchs, community   
S. Iwanicki, Ed.D., administrative designee  
 

II. Correspondence / Public Comment –Mr. Gallo indicated that he had not received any 
specifically for this policy meeting. 
 

III. Approval/Minutes – Special Meeting 12/9/2020-- Mr. Gallo moved to approve the Minutes 
from the 3/11/21 meeting. Ms. Petitti seconded the motion and it was unanimously agreed upon.   

 
IV. Report of New Business/Action Items  

 

A. Policy 9140, Teacher Representation on the Board of Education – The Board of Education 
recommended the Policy Committee revise rather than rescind Policy 9140.  Dr. Iwanicki 
presented the proposed revisions for the committee’s review which included input from BOE 
members, TEA membership, superintendents, and legal counsel.  After review, Mr. Gallo made 
a motion to revise Policy 9140 with the revisions that were shared. Ms. Squiccimarro seconded 
the motion. Mr. Gallo opened it up for discussion.  Roy Fuchs shared a need for correction in 
item #9 and it was fixed.  After further discussion, Ms. Squiccimarro suggested and the 
committee agreed to revise procedure #6 and move the wording as a new item #10. Ms. 
Squiccimarro made a motion to approve Policy 9140 as amended and Ms. Petitti seconded.  The 
committee was all in favor of bringing this policy with these amendments to the next Board of 
Education meeting for the second reading.   
 
B. Future Meetings - A reminder was given that this is the last regular Policy Meeting for the 
year.  It was shared if we need a special meeting, Policy Committee members will be contacted. 
Most members just completed their first year as a member and the term of the committee is two 
years. With that in mind, all members were thanked and invited to the next meeting during the 
next calendar school year.    

Adjournment 
Mr. Gallo moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:45 p.m.; Ms. Squiccimarro seconded.  
 


